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Message from the Principal 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

you all a very happy Summer and a well-earned 

rest. The boys and girls have worked really 

hard this year and deserve a good break. 

We have a very hard working and dedicated 

staff. I wish to thank them for all the fantastic 

work they do ð over and above the call of duty! 

I wish Ms. Dervan well in her departure to the 

West and also best wishes to Ms. Galvin who 

will be taking up a new permanent position 

elsewhere. Both have contributed greatly to 

our school during their brief times with us and 

will be missed. Welcome to Ms. Gibson who is 

joining our permanent staff. Congratulations to 

Ms. Cunningham and Ms. O Doherty who 

were married during the year and best wishes 

to MS. Finnegan who will be married during 

the Summer. 

What about our SNAs? They contribute 

greatly to the school and play a very full 

and caring role in the everyday events of 

school life. They deserve our appreciation 

and gratitude. 

Where would we be without Helen? ð the 

face of the school ð a gem ð constantly 

working tirelessly for everyone. We would 

be lost without her! Thank you, Helen. 

A lot has happened this year and we have 

had many successes ð curricular, sporting, 

environmental, and Pastoral. 

 

Curricular: 

- Maths Week, Science Week, Seachtain na 

Gaeilge. 

- Participation in the Primary Science Fair 

and Intel Mini Scientist. 

- Participation in the Junior Entrepreneur 

Programme and production of a recipe 

book. 

- Write ð a ð Book Project 

- Award of Excellence for Science and Maths. 

- Digital Award of Excellence for Schools. 

 


